
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for a Public Library Addition in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of St Clair Shores, located at 27600 
Jefferson Avenue, St. Clair Shores, MI 48081. 
 
The funding would be used to construct an addition to the St. Clair Shores Public Library to 
house the youth services program, create a makerspace for residents to develop new skills, act as 
an incubator for new business ideas and update the technology located within this space. 
 
This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would be a tremendous investment in 
America’s youth. The public library addition will help children from ages 2 to 18 years learn to 
read, help them explore the world around them through books and research, provide technology 
to them to learn new skills and develop creative ideas that can help them become entrepreneurs 
within the community.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 


